
1

commentletters

From: Jim Day <day@surewest.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:07 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: “2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation).”

 
Sir/Madame; 
 
I wish to strongly protest the 33% target for water conservation for San Juan Water District customers 
in view of recent precipitation and elevated water content of the snowfall in the Sierra mountains at 
the present time.  The previous requirement of 36% reduction was a very difficult and unattainable 
target indeed.  We customers of the water district will continue to be judicious in the use of water, but 
strongly believe a restrictive goal should not be mandated until toward the end of the rainy season in 
April in view of the above reasons. 
 
Thank you for your serious consideration of this problem. 
 
James R. Day 
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


